

Annual General Meeting of Electors – Public Questions

Electors who wish to give notice of questions prior to the meeting the Annual General Meeting of Electors can do so by submitting this form to the City by either:

- e-mail to: info@bunbury.wa.gov.au or
- post to the CEO, City of Bunbury, PO Box 21 Bunbury WA 6231
- in person at the City of Bunbury Administration Building, 4 Stephen Street, Bunbury, 6230

Responses to questions asked that were submitted within three (3) clear working days prior to the meeting will be provided at the meeting. Questions received after this time may be taken on notice, in which case the response will be provided in the minutes of the meeting.

Electors who have given notice of questions prior to the meeting will be called to ask their question/s in the order the questions were received.

No debate or discussion about questions or answers will take place at the meeting.

Name:	
Address:	
Contact email address:	
Contact phone number:	
Question 1:	
Question 2:	
Question 3:	
Question 3:	